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SENIOR SCHOOL SWIMMING CARNIVAL
Swimming Carnival is happening 8th February 2018

Get excited for the first College Carnival for this year!

The Secondary Swimming Carnival is a College activity that is occurring on Thursday 8
February 2018 at Prairiewood Leisure Centre. 

Buses will be organised for students who have indicated on their sport permission note, that they
need transport to or from the venue.

Students are to wear their College sports uniform (including hat) or appropriate clothing in their
house colours while at the carnival. Students need to bring an appropriate swimming costume,
towel, sunscreen and a packed lunch (limited canteen facilities available).

Hope to see you all there with your House spirit ready to swim in the pool!
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